From: Vopicka, Sue 
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 12:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Your Upcoming Performance of Romeo & Juliet

Hi Steve!

Mark and his wife attended the Joffrey on October 13.  Thank you!

Sue Vopicka

Assistant to Commissioner Mark Kelly

Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

Chicago Cultural Center

